Olean Times Herald Press Release - Jan.9, 2015
Olean, NY:

Olean Medical Group CEO, Daniel Strauch, announced that Dr.
Arun Patel has joined the Group as of January 1, 2015. Dr. Patel
is a leading family practitioner in the area, with an office in
Salamanca, New York. He has been a partner in Family Practice
Associates of Cattaraugus since 2005.

“We are very pleased to welcome Dr. Arun Patel to our
practice,” said Mr. Strauch, “he is a well-respected physician in
our area and we have worked very closely with him over the
years.” He added, “He and his staff will be a great asset to our
Group, and our goal will be to continue to work together

providing excellent primary care services.

Dr. Patel and his advanced practitioners, Rachel Kirsch PA and Thomas Malanowski PA, will
continue to work out of their Salamanca offices. All phone numbers and fax numbers will
remain the same, but billing will now come from Olean Medical Group’s main office in Olean,
New York. Dr. Patel will continue to serve as Medical Director of the Pines Healthcare and
Rehabilitation Center in Olean, Medical Director of Absolut Care of Salamanca, Medical
Director of the Sub-Acute Inpatient Rehabilitation program at Olean General Hospital, and
Medical Director of Total Senior Care in Olean.

Dr. Patel came to the greater Olean area in 1984. He is board certified in Family Medicine and
Geriatrics. He is also licensed to offer acupuncture treatments for his patients.

“l am very pleased to be joining a larger group practice in order to help to grow and to secure
a stable future for our patients,” said Dr. Patel. He added, “l admire and respect the physicians
and staff at Olean Medical Group and | am looking forward to pursuing opportunities
together.”

For more information, please call Dr. Patel’s office at 716-945-4770 or Olean Medical Group’s
Administration offices at 716-373-2851.



